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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Wear it Pink Day 
Friday 18th October 

 
Every year we join in with ‘Wear it Pink Day’ to try to raise as much money as possible for Breakthrough 
Breast Cancer.  ‘Wear it Pink Day’ this year will take place on Friday 18th October, which will be a non-
uniform day. 
 
Students and staff are asked to please wear something pink so that we can change the colour of 
the whole school! Students who wish to take part in this non-uniform day are asked to donate £1 for 
Breakthrough Breast Cancer which will be collected by appointed members of the Year 12 Charity 
Committee who will visit every form during morning registration.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Debbie Maunder 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


